
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 7th December 2020 
 

Since our last report to Parish Council in November, Team Salhouse members have been 
observing government lock down and social distancing rules. 
 
 
 

• Individual litter picks have continued and the village is keeping relatively litter free.  

• A fly-tip of building material in the lay by on Bell Lane close to The Lodge was 
reported to BDC and promptly collected 

• The area close to the Peter Jefford Memorial seat has been planted with spring 
bulbs. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Team Salhouse. 
 


